

Cursos: 1° A –	B Guía N° 3 Inglés Comunicativo	Fecha:	
Alumno (a)	Score:		
Objetivo: Desarrollar listening and reading skills.			
Instrucciones:	Lea cuidadosamente el texto del diálogo entre los personajes Diana y Alan. Con la ayuda de un diccionario manual encuentre los significados de todas las palabras que sean nuevas para usted. Audite atentamente el audio adjunto con la conversación en inglés.		
	Araos Acosta. inglés luisaraos acosta@gmail.com		

Listening and reading comprehension exercise.

Lee y escucha el audio acerca del diálogo en el que el personaje Diana cuenta a su amigo Alan, como le ha ido en su trabajo. Luego responde las preguntas del fast test sobre la conversación.

Alan: Hey Diana, how is your new job going?

Diana: Great. I love driving those tourists around. It's one of the best jobs I've ever had.

Alan: Where did you take them today? Were you on the bus again?

Diana: Yeah, we had them on bus and we took them to the canyon.

Alan: Wow, that must have been great. Did you have many people with you today?

Diana: There were a few empty spaces, so the bus wasn't full.

Alan: Why was that?

Diana: I think a few people didn't feel too great today and decided to stay at the hotel. We did too many things yesterday and a lot of people were feeling tired in the morning when we picked them up from the hotel.

Alan: Were you the only guide with the tourist group today?

Diana: No. Mark was there and he helped me a lot. When he's not there, I have too much to do so I really appreciate it when I'm not alone.

Alan: Did you have time for lunch?

Diana: We didn't have any time for lunch at all. The tourists had something to eat in the cafe near the canyon entrance but we had to organize the rest of the day with the staff at the park. We had a few minutes just to grab a sandwich later on.

Alan: That doesn't seem very fair. You guys work too hard.

Diana: They pay us well and the job's enjoyable so we can't complain.

Alan: What time did you get back to the hotel? You look exhausted!

Diana: We got back at five and then we had a little time with the leader of the tourist group discussing tomorrow's itinerary.

Alan: Where are you going tomorrow?

Diana: Oh, it's a much easier day tomorrow. We are taking them to the city museum in the morning and then to the aquarium after lunch. I don't think there will be too many problems.

Alan: I didn't even know there was an aquarium in the city!

Diana: Maybe you should join us tomorrow!

Alan: Well, have a nice day and say "hi" to all the fish for me.

Listening and reading comprehension test.

1. How did Diana and the tourists travel to the canyon?
Car
Train
Bus
2. Wy did some of the tourists stay at the hotel today?
They were tired
They were ill
They went to a different place.
3. Who is Mark?
A hotel manager
Diana´s colleague
A worke at the canyon
4. What did Diana do for lunch?
She didn't have time for lunch
She ate something with the tourists.
5. What does Diana think about her job?
The wages are good, but she hates the work.
They pay her poorly but but at least she likes the job
The wages are good and she likes the job too.
6. What did Diana do when she arrived back in the hotel?
She had a sándwich
She spoke to the head of the tourists group about tomorrow,
She slept because she was exhausted.